
 

Stained Glass Windows @ St. Paul’s 

I’d like to express my gratitude (one of our school values) to the 

Year 2 students and teachers for their efforts to prepare for their 

School Sunday. Due to the recent Covid shutdown, this was 

cancelled. However, this will feature this week in the school’s 

online chapel.  

They focussed on the stained-glass windows of our church. They 

took the collage of Bible scenes and messages and wove them 

into a refreshing message about God’s love for us.  

About this stained glass window picture, they said: 
“Jesus Loves us all … Accept God’s love and it is  
easier to love one another. Jesus welcomes all his  
children young and old. This window talks to people who 
are sad or lonely reminding us  that Jesus is a light in our lives  
that comforts us and lifts our spirits.”  
 
“As you can see many small pieces of coloured glass come together to form a beautiful picture, with a 

beautiful story. It is the same with our school and church. Each person, together with the others, is 

made into our school and our church community.” 

Prayer: Jesus, thanks for the way you love and care for us every day. Thankyou for the way you place 

each of us together into the beautiful community that we are, just like the many pieces of a stained 

glass window combine to make such a beautiful picture. 

Mike Neldner  

Pastor  

ST PAUL’S LUTHERAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER         Term 3  Week 7                   24 August 2021 

Year 6 Longreach Safari Adventures 2018 

ACTING PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

It is truly wonderful to have our parent body being able to join us this week for all of the terrific activities that are planned 

for Book Week. Yesterday saw our Year 6 students reading to small groups of students in the wonderful winter sun. On 

Wednesday morning, you are welcome to stay and join with us for the Book Character Parade. The Book Fair will be 

running all week for you to visit. Special thanks to our library staff, Mrs Robyn MacMillan and Danielle Morris for all their 

effort in planning this week. Our week then concludes with Grandparents Day on Friday. Even though this takes on a 

different format this year, it is a great opportunity for grandparents to visit our school. 

You should have received an invitation for the Father and Sons’ Event on Thursday 2 September. We are planning to still go ahead with the event 

with some COVID restrictions. Please remember to RSVP by Monday 30 August. 

Our Exec Team and School Council representatives met recently to review our Strategic Plan. Please find attached a draft copy of our 2022 – 2024 

Strategic Plan. Please look at the draft Strategic Plan and provide any feedback to my office, either in writing or in person, by Friday 3 September.  

Please remember not to send your child to school if they are sick. If their teachers send them to the office due to being unwell, you will receive a call 

to come and collect them. 

Have a great week.  

Lois Kube 

Acting Principal 

Diary Dates 2021 
Monday 23 to Friday 27 August  

Book Week & Book Fair  

Wednesday 25 August  

Book Character Dress Up Parade 

Friday 27 August 

Grandparents' Day  

Thursday 02 September 

Father and Son’s Event—3.00—5.15pm 

Friday 03 September  

Kindy Father’s Day Morning Tea  

Teacher Assistant Day 

Father’s Day Stall  

Sunday 05 September  

Father’s Day  

Monday 06 September  

Meerkat Productions Show  

St Paul’s Lutheran Church Sunday Services 
are on Sunday at 9:00am and online via 
Facebook and YouTube. 
 

If you have questions about the Christian 
Faith, please contact Pastor Mike on 
0421 131 965 or 5432 4419 

55 Smiths Road, Caboolture, Qld 4510   07 5495 5899           WWW.STPAULSLPS.QLD.EDU.AU           postmaster@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au  

http://www.stpaulslps.qld.edu.au
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2021 SCHOOL THEME - WISDOM - The Lord gives Wisdom [Proverbs 2:6]  

Knowledge comes from Learning. Wisdom comes from Living. Anthony Douglas Williams.  

FROM THE HEAD OF TEACHING AND LEARNING   
 

Imaginarium 

During Book Week the students will experience our themed immersion room called the Imaginarium. The theme for our 

Imaginarium this year is: Our World, New Worlds, Other Worlds, in line with the 2021 Book Week theme. The Imaginarium 

is an immersion experience that engages the senses, encourages creativity and stimulates ideas for literacy. This year the 

Imaginarium will be an 'other world'. To create this other world, we will be using a smoke machine (for entry into the 

space only) and black lighting (in a small area of the space). Please speak to your child's teacher if your child needs 

adjustments with these items in the room. 

Robotics 

Senior Robotics will commence again from this afternoon.  

Family Book Club 

This term, we will begin a Family Book Club. The book for the term is in line with the READ - EXPLORE theme. The book is 

Nim's Island. We will have 10 copies of Nim's Island available to borrow as a special, month-long loan for families to read 

together. At the end of the term, we will watch Nim's Island, after school, with sleeping bags and pillows, as a family event. 

Parents, please feel free to look at reviews for this book and movie and decide if you would like your family to participate. 

Emma Bird 

Head of Teaching and Learning  

FROM THE ACTING DEPUTY PRINCIPAL  
 

Grandparents Day - Friday August 27 

Reminder that this years event will consist of a picnic experience on the oval. We ask that attendees to bring their own 

morning tea and a chair. We look forward to welcoming our grandparents back to St Pauls. 

 

Fathers and Sons Event 
Don’t forget the Fathers and Sons event on Thursday 2 September. This will begin with a BYO picnic at 3.45pm, followed by 
several activities that participants will rotate through. We look forward to welcoming our fathers to an event again at St 
Pauls. 
 
Bus Service Disruption 
On Friday 3 September, there is a pupil free day for state schools. St Pauls will continue the school day as normal, however, Caboolture Bus Lines will 
not be operating any school run services for St Pauls students due to this being designated as a student pupil free day for the state schools.  
 

On Chapel this week  

There will be no whole school chapel this week due to Book Week activities.  

Mr Nicholls Quiz corner 

Last week’s challenge asked:  
 

Who am !? 

I used to be a carpenter on set and reluctantly helped out a friend doing auditions for a movie by reading some 

lines for his actors. They said I read them better than anyone else and cast me in the role. I played the same heroic 

character 4 times between 1977 and 2015. The movie was Star Wars.  I also played another iconic movie 

adventurer 4 times between 1981 and 2008. I am supposed to be him again once more at the age of 79 if the 

movie gets finished. Who am I? 

Answer: Harrison Ford 

There were no winning answers this week. 

 

This weeks challenge:  

Who was Australia’s first ever Prime Minister? 

 

Mr Matt Nicholls 

Acting Deputy Principal 
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Mission Statement:   St Paul’s Lutheran Primary School equips our community of learners with a Christian world view for living through sharing the love of Jesus.  Our inclusive 

community provides a quality future-focused education in an ever-changing world, encourages excellence and inspires a love of active lifelong learning. 

GLAD CENTRE NEWS 

INSIDE STORY: PREP 

This term the Prep children have been learning about fiction stories and fairy tales. They have been busily involved in creating the characters and scenery 
to act out, in order to retell the story of Jack and the Beanstalk. It was then a perfect time to lead into our Book Blanket reading where the Year 6 chil-
dren read a fiction story to everyone.  

 

 

CELEBRATING STUDENTS AWARDS  

Congratulations to the following students who have recently received Student Awards:  

 
Prep  

Agile Learning Lab  

William Barry  

Audrey Osborne  

Showing the Fruit of the Spirit—Patience.  

Showing the Fruit of the Spirit—Patience.  

 

Year 1  

Agile Learning Lab 

Marton Ezer 

Lucia Mott  

Being ready to listen and learn.  

Being ready  to listen and learn.  

Year 2 

Agile Learning Lab  

Hayden Karle 

Zack Stoltz  

Exploring and discovering “Simple Machines” during Inquiry Learning.  

Exploring and discovering “Simple Machines” during Inquiry Learning.  

 

Year 3  
Agile Learning Lab  

Emma Martin  
Channing Harlow  

Always displaying a positive attitude and trying her best.  
Always displaying a positive attitude and trying his best.  
 

Year 4 
Agile Learning Lab 

 

Elliot Bird  
Miya Faolua  
Koah Hilton  
Mila Joubert  

Displaying great effort during online learning.  
Displaying great effort during online learning.  
Displaying great effort during online learning.  
Displaying great effort during online learning.  

Year 5 
Agile Learning Lab 

Ellenore Clancy  
Anabelle Mailau  
Marciano Wakely-Paitai 
Lucas Nicholls 
 
Cohen Poetschka  

Quickly settling into Term 3, ready and eager to learn and participate.  
Her positivity and enthusiasm in our Mathematics units this term.  
His positivity and enthusiasm in our Mathematics units this term.  
Consistently demonstrating focus, engagement and self-motivation in all aspects of his 
work.  
Showing great improvement in his focus, engagement and self-motivation in class.  
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UNIFORM SHOP  

Monday 8.00-9.00am & 

Wednesday 8.00-9.00am 

& 2.30-3.30pm. 

Orders can be submitted 

online on Flexischools or 

ordered through the school 

office and delivered to 

students on uniform shop 

days. 

SCHOOL TIMES 

8.00am 

Students Supervised 

8.20am 

Warning Bell to Classes 

8.30am 

Learning Begins 

10.50am - 11.30am 

Morning Recess 

12.50pm - 1.30pm 

Lunch  

3.00pm 

End of School Day 

ASSEMBLY TIMES 

Senior Assembly  

Friday 8.35am 

Junior Assembly  

Thursday 8.35am 

CHAPEL TIME 

Whole School Chapel  

Wednesday 8.35am 

@StPaulsLutheranPrimary School 

@StPaulsLutheranKindy 

@SPLCCaboolture 

@SPLPSBuySwapSell 

@StPaulsLPSAlumni  
 

Join the P&F closed group: 
https://www.facebook.com/
groups/SPLPSPandF/ 

To advertise in our Newsletter please email newsletter@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au 

GLAD CENTRE  

What a great start to our celebrations for Book Week 2021 ‘Old Worlds, New 

Worlds, Other Worlds.  We kicked off Monday morning with our Book 

Blanket.  Blessed with beautiful weather, the Year 6 students shared a picture 

book with students from Kindy to Year 5 in our grassed area.  Our Book Fair is 

up and running and we welcome parents and carers onsite to the GLAD 

Centre to check out the wonderful books on offer.  On Wednesday is our 

Dress Up Parade and I’m looking forward to seeing everyone dressed up as a 

book character.  Our Book Week Competition closed last week, and winners 

will be announced at the Dress up Parade.   

Congratulations to the following students who received their READ EXPLORE 

wrist band after completing all four activities for the Term 3 Reading 

Challenge: Prep: Evelyn; Year 1: Declan; Year 3: Violet; Year 5: Krish, Amelia 

and Scarlet Y.  

 

Danielle Morris  

Library Teacher  

 

 

 

 

 

PHYSICAL EDUCATION 

Community Sports is back in action! Year 3 & 4 Gala Day still TBC for Tuesday 7th 

September.  Year 5 & 6 Friendly Gala Day with Living Faith to go ahead Friday 10th 

September. Information letters to be sent out later this week.  

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Jessica Schneider  

Pe & Sports Coordinator  

mailto:newsletter@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au?subject=Re:%20Newsletter

